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THANKSGIVING BREAK

NEWS FROM MR. RANDALL…

We do not have school on 
Wednesday, Nov. 23 - Friday, 
Nov. 25 for our Thanksgiving 

Break.

Due to the shortened week of 
Thanksgiving, our next newsletter 
will be send out on Friday, Dec. 2.

Picture Retakes will be offered on Tuesday, Nov. 
15. Please return the original packet if you 
would like retakes.  If your child was absent on 
Picture Day, they will have their pictures taken 
on this day.  Order forms are available in the 
office.

It has been another great couple of 
weeks here at Bentheim. With 

Thanksgiving around the corner I 
want to clearly communicate how 
thankful I am to be the Principal 
here at Bentheim. I am extremely 

grateful for our supportive 
community, amazing kids, and 

dedicated staff. 
Please help us keep kids safe 

during dismissal. We do not want 
kids playing in the grass or 

climbing the trees outfront. Yes, in 
general, we want kids to play 

outside, however, we also want our 
students to be safe. 



  BEST DRAWING WINNERS
We had our 2nd BEST ticket drawing on Monday and the winners of a $10 Target gift card are:

          Y5’s/Kdg - Carson Bouman 1st Gr - Haidyn Nowack 2nd Gr - Bella Jones
          3rd Gr - Gabi Glupker 4th Gr - Georgia Nielsen Overall - Bretten Vis            



FINAL RESULTS OF SOUP CAN DRIVE
Hamilton Middle School: 451 Total Cans Blue Star Elementary: 346 Total Cans
Winning Grade: 6th Grade -  collected 168 cans Winning Grade: 4th Grade - collected 141 cans  

Bentheim Elementary: 325 Total Cans Hamilton High School: 324 Total Cans
Winning Grade: Kindergarten - collected 84 cans Winning Grade: Sophomores - collected 277 cans 

Sandyview Elementary: 308 Total Cans Hamilton Elementary: 189 Total Cans 
Winning Grade: 2nd Grade - collected 89 cans Winning Grade: 2nd Grade - collected 59 cans 

A HUGE thank you to each of your buildings for supporting the Allegan County Food Pantry Collaborative in the annual “Soup-tober” event.

The winning grade level in each building will be receiving an ice cream treat provided by Hungry for Christ!



    GENTLY USED BOOK 
DONATIONS REQUESTED

Do you have books at home that your kids have outgrown? Do you know someone else who 
does? Are you looking for somewhere to donate these books? The staff at Bentheim would love 
the opportunity to accept your gently used books. We will strategically share them with 
Bentheim students and families. For example, we would use some of these books to restock 
our new Free Book Library. This book donation process, and our new Free Book Library, are a 
part of our larger, long term vision of encouraging our Bentheim students and families to 
read. Starting Monday, Nov. 14, there will be a donation box in the front entrance for your 
gently used books. Thank you!

If you have any questions, please feel free to email Jared Randall at 
jrandall@hamiltonschools.us or Amy Bain at abain@hamiltonschools.us.


